
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Newly Elected Executive Committee 2008-10 
 

PRESS RELEASE : for immediate release 

November 3, 2008 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

On November 2, 2008, after an extensive candidate search, Ekushe Academy Australia 

Inc. announced that Mr. Mafizul Haque has been elected to serve as the next Presedent of 

Ekushe Academy Australia Inc. 

The AGM held on November 2, 2008 at 45 Belmore Street, Burwood . Election 

Commissioner Mr mohiuddin Ahamed declared the following persons lead by Mr. 

Mafizul Haque, who has been elected for the tenure 2008-10: 

President                        Mr. Mafizul Haque 

Vice President               Dr Abdul Wahab 

General Secretary          Mr. Al Noman Shamim 

Asst. Gen. Secretary      Mr. Shamimul Islam 

Treasurer                       Mr. Shudhir Chandra Mandal 

Cultural Secretary         Mrs. Piyasa Barua 

Publication Secretary    Mr. Rajan Nandi 

 

Member                         Mr. Nehal Neyamul Bari 

Member                   Mr. Shajahan Boitalic 

Member                         Mr. Abdul Matin 

Member                         Mr. Safin Rashed 

Member                         Mr. Janmay Joy Roy 

Member                         Mr. Tanveer Chowdhury 

The new EC looks forward in working with you for a wider recognition of our language 

and culture to a broader section of the Australian community. Hopefully, together we can 

make a change. 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

 

Rajan Nandi 

Publication Secretary 


